

James (Dicky) Shoun
September 19, 2008

James Richard "Dicky" Shoun, age 64, of Damascus, Virginia, passed away Friday, September 19, 2008 at his residence. He was a lifelong resident of Washington County, Virginia. He was preceded in death by his mother, Lucille French Shoun, a sister, Nancy Osborne, and a nephew, Scott Osborne. Mr. Shoun was a veteran of the U. S. Navy. He is survived by one daughter, Misti Shaw and her husband, Chris, of Bristol, Tennessee; one granddaughter, Molly Shaw; one niece, Robin Osborne, Damascus, Virginia; one sister, Jean Farris and Family, of Hampton, Virginia; special friends, Donnie Lowe and Sharon Murray. A private memorial service will be held at a later date. The family will receive friends from 2-5:00 P.M. Sunday, September 21, 2008 at the residence. Condolences may be sent to the family and may be viewed by visiting http://www.garrettfu neralhome.com Mr. Shoun his family are in the care of Garrett Funeral Home, 203 N. Sha dy Street, Damascus, VA 24236, 276-475-3631.

Comments



66

jerry osborne - September 19, 2008 at 12:00 AM



Know that you are in our hearts and prayers at this time. As Robyn and I grew up, I got to know the family well. I know this is a difficult time, but know that God will watch over us.

Love and hugs, Gina

Gina Cox Hensberger - September 19, 2008 at 12:00 AM



66 I am so sorry for your loss. Please know that you are in my thoughts and prayers.

Shirley (Harris) Brand - September 19, 2008 at 12:00 AM



66 Our thoughts and prayers are with you during this sad time.

Linda & Stuart Wright - September 19, 2008 at 12:00 AM



66 OUR THOUGHTS AND PRAYERS ARE WITH YOU .

KAY SEYMORE - September 19, 2008 at 12:00 AM



Sheriff Fred Newman and the Members of the Washington County Sheriff?s Office would like to express their sympathy in the death of James Richard (Dicky) Shoun. If our Sheriff?s Office can be of assistance to you during your time of sadness, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sheriff Newman and Members of the Washington County Sheriff?s Office

Sheriff Fred Newman and Members of the Washington County Sheriff - September 19, 2008 at 12:00 AM



So sorry for the loss of Mr. Shoun.

I went to school with Scott Shoun, does anyone have a way of contacting him? I haven't seen him since 1987.

Missy Richardson Burgess - September 19, 2008 at 12:00 AM